
 

 

 

 

Aurora 
Perry 
 
At four years old, Aurora complained of pain in her arm, ran fevers frequently and her 
mother noticed she had swollen lymph nodes. On October 4, 2023, Aurora was 
diagnosed with B-Cell Acute Lymphoblastic Leukemia. She began treatment at Atrium 
Health Levine Children’s Beverly Knight Olson Children’s Hospital and went into 
remission in January 2024, although she will continue treatment until January 2026. 
 
Ileana, Aurora’s mom, says, “During our time at the Children’s Hospital, we were 
overwhelmed by the unwavering dedication and compassion shown by the nurses and 
doctors who made every moment brighter with their kindness and expertise. Their 
heartfelt care and support turned a challenging experience into one filled with warmth 
and hope.” 
 
Aurora is now five years old and has a vivid imagination. She loves playing with her 
kitchen set, spending time outdoors, and having fun with her sister. 
 
 

 


